From: Ross Povenmire

To: Matt Coogan; Brendan Sweeney; Natasha Grigg; Ellen Guerin

Cc: Kathleen Benevento

Subject: Please place agenda item on Select Board meeting December 19 for Dorman Land Gift Fund
Date: Thursday, December 15, 2022 12:35:37 PM

Hello All, | am writing to request that an agenda item be added to the Select Board meeting of
December 19 re the establishment of a gift fund to facilitate the purchase of the Dorman Land.
Assuming the CPC Chair agrees (copied on this email) | suggest the CPC as the sponsor of the agenda
item.

| have discussed with some of you the need to establish a gift fund into which donations could be
deposited for the purpose of facilitating the purchase of the Dorman Land. Timing is critical here
because the survey costs cannot all be covered by the CPC administrative fund, and a survey is
needed as part of the campaign for approval of the warrant article. | believe there are individuals
ready and willing to assist in covering the remainder of these survey costs. A gift fund would need to
be established so that such funds could be held by the town for the purpose. The Select Board must
approve the establishment of such a fund.

Ross
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